
   

 
 

 

 
Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Year 6 for 2020. I am looking forward to the opportunity of working with you and your 
child/ren as they begin their final year of primary school. As you are probably aware, Year 6 is 
full of many fantastic opportunities and we hope that all students will have a positive and 
rewarding year. 
 
Book Pack 
Please ensure that all items in the book pack are clearly labelled with your child’s name. Books 
need to be covered in a protective cover. Please bring spare stationery items in a zip lock bag to 
school so that we can distribute them to students as the need arises. Please label books as 
follows: 
 

• Exercise Books (2) 10mm Grid 70gsm 96 Pages - Maths 

• Exercise Book 225x175mm 8mm Ruled Stapled 128 Pages - English  

• A4 Project Books (2) 8mm Ruled Red Margin 56GSM 64 Pages - HASS and Science  

• Exercise Books (8) 8mm Ruled 70gsm Red Margin 64 Pages - Spelling, Maths, Mental       

Maths, Religion, Homework (2), Comprehension/Grammar and Journal. 

• Memo Notebooks (2) 165x100mm 7mm Ruled 64 Pages - ISL/Spelling Test and LSCWC  

Specialist Lessons 
Students will participate in Music, PE, Library and Japanese lessons. You will be notified of the 
specific days and times for these when the school year begins.  
 
Diaries 
Diaries will continue to be an essential part of the communication between home and school. 
Students must have their diary at school each day. Please ensure that you sight and sign your 
child’s diary each night. Please use the diary to notify us of any important information that we 
may need to know. 
 
Fruit Break 
We will have a fruit/drink break at approximately 10:00 each day. Please ensure your child has 
some fresh fruit or vegetables to eat at this time. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at any time with any questions or concerns you may have. I 
look forward to a successful and exciting 2020! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karyn Kingshott 

 

St Patrick’s Catholic School 
55 Bradshaw Street, Latrobe, TAS 7307 

 

Telephone 03 64261626                                                  Facsimile 03 64262697 
www.stpatslatrobe.tas.edu.au                           Email: stpatslat@catholic.tas.edu.au 
                                                                                             ABN 83 243 281 322 

http://www.stpatslatrobe.tas.edu.au/

